Adirondack Funeral Directors Association


October 28, 2014
Holiday Inn Restaurant, Saratoga Springs
Dinner Meeting followed by 1 hour ceu
“The Balanced Cremation Arrangement”

Dinner and meeting was attended by 25 members/spouses

Approved AFDA Scholarship to Kyle Kilmer, nephew of George Kilmer,
for $500.  He is attending HVCC.

Donna Armer has made arrangements for our Christmas Party to be held Wednesday, December 3, 2014 at Panza’s Restaurant.  We are asking those attending the party to bring an unwrapped toy to be donated to Toy’s for Tots.

We also voted to send Catholic Charities a donation of $1500.00 for Christmas again this year, as they represent all three of our counties, Saratoga, Warren and Washington.

We are hoping to get some publicity in the newspapers about these donations, we have tried in the past, but haven’t seen it make the papers.  Laurie Armer agreed to work on that for this year!!

We have a credit hour coming for November 19, 2014 and are finalizing the details with the location.  Hospice will be the presenter.

Jim Smith is working on the AFDA webpage and facebook page, and any information can be forwarded to him for placement on either of these pages.
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